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Why Teams
Teams  has  been  synonymous  with  working  remotely  with
colleagues during the COVID-19 pandemic, and even the most
casual user of Teams will have attended a number of Teams
meetings, or is a member of at least one “Team”. Since the
summer of 2020, we have seen Teams actively being used as a
platform for teaching and course communication to students.
Colleagues in Information Services have created a “What to
consider before using Teams for Teaching” page here. Also see
our blog post on More MS Teams Tips.

Features of Teams for teaching:

Chat and communication
Share files
Collaborative working
Video Meetings
Many integrated apps

How to setup Teams for your Course
MS Teams has now been integrated with Learn Ultra, so if you
want to use it with your student cohort, please see details
from IS about how to set it up here.

Common Practice
Teams offers a huge amount of flexibility to be used in a wide
range of scenarios but we have identified some common practice
being used across many courses that might be suitable for you.

https://blogs.ed.ac.uk/ilts/communications/ms-teams-for-teaching/
https://www.ed.ac.uk/information-services/learning-technology/more/teams-for-teaching/limitations-of-using-teams-for-teaching
https://blogs.ed.ac.uk/ilts/2021/02/05/more-ms-teams-tips/
https://media.ed.ac.uk/media/Team+Recording+-+final+edit/1_pf3txspb


Channels
Each Team will be setup with a “General” channel that can be
used for course wide activities. You can add further channels
for specific teaching activities such as Tutorials and / or
Labs. Channels can be open to the whole team, or restricted to
specific  members.  Many  colleagues  use  open  channels  to
accommodate students who may need to swap (for example) Lab
groups at short notice.

Think of Channels as a sub-group of your Team – with its own
chat, filespace, calendar, and membership.

Overview of teams and channels in Microsoft Teams

Tabs
At the top of your Team/Channel you can place quick links to
common resources/apps that are used. This might be a quick
link to the Class OneNote, a Calendar of activities/events
related to the Team, etc.

You want to keep the number of tabs relatively low so they are
quick to navigate and offer a genuine shortcut. You can also
include external links here if suitable.

Scheduling Meetings
If  using  Teams  Meetings  for  synchronous  Labs/Tutorials  it
makes sense to schedule these.

Tip: Meet in a channel – Office Support

You  can  schedule  meetings  for  the  General  Team  or  to  a
specific channel. Please note that you do not need to complete
the section for “Required Attendees”. The meeting will not
appear in a members Outlook Calendar or Teams Calendar but you
can create a calendar within the Channel tabs if you want to
share the schedule via calendar.

https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/microsoftteams/teams-channels-overview
https://support.microsoft.com/en-us/office/tip-meet-in-a-channel-519ad2a0-9b74-49bb-97ee-0d4c4494a7c5#:~:text=Create%20a%20meeting%20in%20a%20channel%201%20Select,the%20meeting%27s%20visible%20to%20everyone%20in%20the%20team.


Scheduling meetings in Microsoft Teams without inviting the
whole team, works in private channels.

Recording Meetings
If you are recording meetings for your class you need to make
sure these recordings are readily available and accessible.
Your recording will be stored by default within the Teams
space for 20 days and is accessible from the meeting instance.

Note: ILTS have been working with Information Services to get
this  20  day  restriction  removed.  All  Semester  2  course
organisers have now been moved to a license which removes this
restriction. If you are still seeing this restriction within
your Team, please get in touch with us asap.

You can choose to move your video to storage in OneDrive /
Stream, or choose to download your recording and upload it to
the Media Hopper Create service. In both instances you must
ensure that you have enabled the auto-captioning feature.

This process is changing across Teams in early 2021 – up-to-
date guidance on how to link/share meeting recordings can be
found below:

Play and share a meeting recording in Teams

Benefits and Disadvantages of Transitioning from Media Hopper
Create to MS Stream

Integrations
Teams has integrations with the majority of products in the
O365 suite, as well as a wide array of App-style add-ons that
can  be  activated,  although  some  apps  include  their  own
separate terms and privacy notices, so proceed with caution.

Most commonly used integrations are:

OneDrive / SharePoint

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EWfb5eHeo_Q
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EWfb5eHeo_Q
https://support.microsoft.com/en-us/office/play-and-share-a-meeting-recording-in-teams-7d7e5dc5-9ae4-4b94-8589-27496037e8fa#:~:text=Teams%20meeting%20recordings%20will%20be%20stored%20in%20OneDrive,people%20without%20access%20to%20view%20a%20meeting%20recording.
https://blogs.ed.ac.uk/ilts/2020/10/28/benefits-and-disadvantages-of-transitioning-from-media-hopper-create-to-ms-stream/
https://blogs.ed.ac.uk/ilts/2020/10/28/benefits-and-disadvantages-of-transitioning-from-media-hopper-create-to-ms-stream/
https://support.microsoft.com/en-us/office/collaborating-with-teams-sharepoint-and-onedrive-9ea6aa07-6e5e-4917-9267-d4d361da3dea


OneNote | OneNote Class Notebook
MS Forms
Tasks / Planner

Support and Training
There is generally no central provision for training for the
use of MS Office (including Teams), but there are some useful
resources/courses for getting started such as the LinkedIn
Learning course – Tips for Mastering Microsoft Teams.

Microsoft has a series of training videos for the common tasks
in  Teams,  as  well  as  in-depth  (but  generally  readable)
documentation for Teams from Microsoft from the links below:

Microsoft Teams video training
Welcome to Microsoft Teams

Note:  The  University  is  not  licensed  for  all  features  of
Teams, and new features of Teams are introduced on an almost
weekly basis.

https://support.microsoft.com/en-us/onenote
https://support.microsoft.com/en-gb/office/use-onenote-class-notebook-in-teams-bd77f11f-27cd-4d41-bfbd-2b11799f1440
https://support.microsoft.com/en-us/office/work-with-colleagues-to-create-edit-and-review-forms-in-microsoft-teams-333b97a3-41d9-48bc-a1cb-84a96bd44e14
https://support.microsoft.com/en-us/office/use-the-tasks-app-in-teams-e32639f3-2e07-4b62-9a8c-fd706c12c070
https://www.linkedin.com/learning/microsoft-teams-tips-weekly/learn-tips-for-mastering-microsoft-teams
https://www.linkedin.com/learning/microsoft-teams-tips-weekly/learn-tips-for-mastering-microsoft-teams
https://support.microsoft.com/en-us/office/microsoft-teams-video-training-4f108e54-240b-4351-8084-b1089f0d21d7
https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/microsoftteams/teams-overview

